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October 22, 2020

Sent on behalf of TDSB Child Care Services
Dear Colleagues,
 
On behalf of the Toronto District School Board, we would like to take a moment to express our sincere gratitude and recognition of the valuable contributions of you, our Child Care Partners. The important role you play strengthens early education and care, and we appreciate your dedication, skills and commitment to this important work today, and every day! This year as we celebrate the 20th anniversary of Child Care Worker and Early Childhood Educator Appreciation Day, we want to thank you for Rising Up! Your enduring devotion to support children and families in new and dynamic ways has demonstrated the strength and resilience of our Early Years community, and reminds us of what we can achieve together. 

Please click here to view the TDSB’s message on our public website.
Happy 20th Annual Child Care Worker and Early Childhood Educator Appreciation Day!
Sincerely,
Child Care Services
Toronto District School Board
Tel: 416-394-2072
ccs@tdsb.on.ca
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